
  ITEM 8 
  ANNEX 3 

Table showing comments from those supporting 
 

Supporter Comment 
Danny Jurmann Supports the TRO to make the road safe. 
 
Ash Parish Council 
 
 
 

 
The Committee fully support the proposed 
Seasonal TRO to close part of the BOAT 521 Ash 
between its junction with BOAT 521 Ash (Ash 
Green Lane East) and Drovers Way.  

 
Surrey Police 
 

 
Surrey Police support the proposals as long as the 
route is enforced with physical barriers. 

 
The Ramblers’ Association 
 
 
 

 
Support the Seasonal TRO from September 30th to 
1st May each year, because of the great benefit to 
walkers.  
 

Guildford Borough 
 

The Council have no objections to the seasonal 
TRO and no comments to make about it.  

 
Surrey Byways User Group 
& Trail Riders Fellowship 

 
They agree with the proposed seasonal TRO.  
 

 
Tanya Baldwin 
 

 
A seasonal TRO is good news but will not solve the 
problem. Substantial repairs are needed.  

 
Sue Johnson 

 
Supports a seasonal TRO but would like to see it 
extended to cover all year.  

 


